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From: james.c.dail@verizon.com [mailto:james.c.dail@verizon.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 0.5, 2007 8:18 AM
To: Hicks, Thomas
Subject: Re: Intrado-Verizon 251/252 Agreement Status

Tom:

I advised Paul Rich that you requested a further extension of the arbitration window and he was agreeable
to this. You mentioned a 3D-day extension in your e-mail, but ifyOll would prefer a longer extension, that
would be acceptable to Verizon. Please let me know your preference and I will prepare a letter.

Also, just for clarity, when we spoke on Friday, I wasn't really requesting that you hold off sending the
additional ICA edits that you wish to propose, rather, I was just suggesting that it might make things
cleaner procedurally ifyOll do so. You are welcome to send these at any time.

Thanks,
Jim

"Hicks, Thomas" <Thornas.Hicks@intrado.com>
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Subjectlntrado-Verizon 251/252 Agreement Status

12103/2007
06:24 PM

Jim,

It was good to hear that you and Paul were able to discuss our 251 red lines late last week.

I understood from our brief discussion last Friday that you will need to reconvene your SME's to
review some of our proposed edits, and that you would be better postured to address whether a
30 day extension might be necessary. As you requested, I will hold off on forwarding our
additional edits until you have fully addressed the existing red lines with your team.

Given that you will not be meeting with your SME's on the outstanding items until later this week
and that my additional edits will not be sent to you (as you have requested) until after your SME
review, and given the fast approaching holiday season, I would appreciate your consideration of
another extension of the arbitration window by 30 days. I believe another extension will work to
both of our companies benefit and will minimize the number of outstanding issues remaining to be
negotiated

Can you let me know by Thursday if a 30 day extension may be possible and whether we may
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execute it on Friday, December 7?

Thanks,

Tom Hicks, ENP
Intrado Inc.
Director-Carrier Relations
Tel: (972) 772-5883
Mob: (972) 342-4482
Email: thomas.hicks@intrado.com


